
 
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kindergarten News from 
Miss Bower’s Class 
October 18, 2013 

 

Our Week! 
We spent more time talking about the fall season and how leaves 
grow and change throughout the four seasons. We will be doing 

different activities involving leaves next week!  
In math, we have been developing strategies for counting accurately 
and keeping track of quantities, using pictures and numbers. We 
continue to work on number formation and recognizing numbers! 

 
In writing we had another celebration! This time we celebrated the 

work we have done in writing true stories from our own lives. The kids 
have been working really hard and I am proud of their 

accomplishments! We continue to work hard at using our knowledge 
of letters and sounds to help us when we write! 

  

 

 
Clifford is 
going home 

with,  
Lauren! 



 

Important Dates: 

October 22- Fire Trucks Visit 

the School! 

October 23- Library 

October 31- Half Day for K-6, 

Kindergarten Halloween Parade 

(Costumes Encouraged!!) 

 

 

Reminder! 
 

Don’t forget to keep reading for the month of October as a part 
of our Book It Program! When your child has reached the goal 

they will receive a free, personal pan pizza coupon from Pizza Hut! 
  
 

Halloween 
On the morning of Thursday, October 31st, the school celebrates Halloween with 

a Kindergarten Costume Parade around the school.  Parents are welcome to come 

watch us! Our Halloween Party will be on Thursday as well. More information 

about times and specific details will be coming soon! 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

Some of the Great Read 

Alouds from this Week! 
 

Autumn Leaves are Falling- 
Maria Fleming 

 
Fall Leaves Fall!- Zoe Hall 

 
Leaf Man- Lois Ehlert 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


